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Foundation 2 attendance class winner this week is Dragonflies. 

Grasshoppers Dragonflies 

81% 84% 
 

Keystage 1 attendance class winners this week are Orange and Blue classes. 

Yellow Pink Orange Blue 

93% 95% 98% 98% 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zoo- Lab  

The children had an amazing experience with the variety of animals and insects they were 

able to see and hold. The Governing Board have agreed for school to subsidize the event but 

parental contributions are also needed. Thank you for all the contributions we have already 

received towards the cost. If you haven’t sent your money in yet, please place it in a named 

envelope and give to the class Teacher or the office. We do need these extra funds to 

ensure the experience is paid for in full.  

Application for School Places – Nursery to Reception Class (Sept. 2022 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2017 and 31st Aug. 2018 you need to apply for 

an Infant School place before midnight on Saturday 15th Jan. 2022.  

Application for School Places – Junior School (Sept. 2022 start) 

If your child was born between 1 Sept. 2014 and 31st Aug. 2015 you need to apply for 

a Junior School place before midnight on Saturday 15th Jan. 2022. 

Applying after the deadline may mean missing out on a place at our school or the 

Juniors. Apply online at www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions. You will be notified of your 

child’s school place, by email, on 19th April 2022.  

See leaflet for more details. 

 

Children In Need  

It was great to see everyone dressed up last Friday. Thank you for your support,  

we have raised an amazing £230.20 for this National cause.  

Flu Immunisation  

These will be taking place on Wednesday 8th December in school for all F2, Y1 and Y2 who 

have completed permission forms. 

Lost Property 

We have had a number of clothing items go missing this term. Please can you check at home 

for items your child may have brought back accidently? Please check items for names and 

just return to school if they belong to someone else. We have two hats that are lost that 

have names in plus children often lose items of P.E kit as they get scooped into P.E bags as 

the children get change. 

Reminder 

Please label all clothing as it is far easier to return items to their owner. 

http://www.derbyshire.gov.uk/admissions

